STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anp MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

BRUCE KING 1000 RIQ BRAZCS ROAD
GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410

LARRY KEHOE (505) 334-6178
SECRETARY

March 12, 1980

Mr. R. L. Maness

Sun 0il Company

2525 Northwest Expressway
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73112

Re: Sun 0il Company
New Mexico Federal N #5E
P-7-30N-12W

Dear Mr. Maness:

We are in receipt of your approved application to drill the
referenced well. Due to concern about the possibility of pollution
within the drainage area of the Farmington Lake reservoir, this
office is requiring that operators line their mud pits and construct
dikes around tanks which are located within the drainage area. The
referenced well is located with this area. The dike around the
production tank will form a reservoir with a capacity one third
larger than the capacity of the enclosed tanks. Please notify this
office when the tank dike is completed so that we may inspect it,.

If you have any questions, please call.

Yours truly,
= - s
S aedS 84“2/
Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor
xc: 0il Conservation Division, Santa Fe
U.S.G.S., Farmington

Mr. Mike Sullivan
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